
‘leaving no stones unturned’ 

 

Friday 17th May 

We hope that the sun keeps shining and that you manage to get out and enjoy it 

this weekend! 

Thank you for sharing in the schools success’ this week! 

Year 4 

This week, Year 4 have gone on their school residential to Min-y-Don. I have had 

so many updates from Ms Nichols over the last few days expressing how 

magnificently behaved the children have been and grabbing every opportunity 

with both hands.  

I would like to take a moment to thank the staff that go along. It is a big ask for 

which they get nothing extra in return. They are literally their because of their 

passion to provide children with a wonderful experience. Thank you all – we 

couldn’t do it without you! 

 

 

Barnston Primary School Newsletter 

SATs Week 

A huge congratulations to Year 6 who completed the SATs papers with 

confidence and a permanent smile on their face!  



‘leaving no stones unturned’ 

We aim for 100% 
Thank you to everyone for making sure that your children get to school on time every day 

– it is so important so that there are no gaps in learning! 

Class % Class % 

1M 98.11 1LW 98.19 

2P 97.78 2N 99.72 

2J 93.61 3H 97.50 

3E 98.33 3D 98.12 

4P 99.07 4T 98.77 

4W 95.33 Whole School Attendance: 

 

Year 3 and 4 

Last week Year 3 and 4 organised a 

whole school collection for a local food 

bank. Currently people are struggling so 

much that donations have become 

minimal to food banks which has 

obvious further problems to those who 

can’t provide for their families. Thank 

you Year 3 and 4 for seeing a need and 

doing something about it! 

Well done  

Year 3 and 4! 

 

Safety before school! 

It is so lovely to see the enthusiasm of our pupils every morning. We have some 

children who come and wait outside for school to start – sometimes from 8:30am. 

However, can I please make you all aware that before 8:55 your children are not 

supervised. Therefore, waiting outside school is not the safest option. Please make 

sure that your children set off for school so that they are arriving at 8:55 when the 

school day begins. That way adults are available if needed.  

 

Important Dates: 

21st – 22nd May – Fun Food Chef 

24.05.2024 – Pyjamarama Day 

 


